

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES July 20, 2015

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, July 20, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Ricky Baker Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.

Mr. Dixon and Mayor Webster informed everyone that the Clay 8U and 10U All-Stars were awarded the Sportsmanship Award at the State Championship. They also reported that Highland Meadows HOA is excited about the new on street parking ordinance, the bark at the playground has been replaced, reviewed the Summer Reading Program's success, progress on pavement, updates on the technical school at Clay Chalkville High School, the CCHS football schedule, and Keller McKaig's retirement from the Planning and Zoning Commission.

The Pre-Council meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager